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March 23, 2020 
MarineFisheries Advisory 

MARCH MARINE FISHERIES ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING POSTPONED 
 

Please be advised that the March 25, 2020 Marine Fisheries Advisory Commission (MFAC) 
meeting has been postponed. The meeting is in the process of being rescheduled. The meeting will 
not be held in a public setting as is normally conducted under the open meeting law. It will be held 
“virtually,” in accordance with Governor Baker’s recent order regarding the Open Meeting Law 
with members of the Commission joining via conference call and the public able to follow the 
proceedings as well. More details will be made available this week regarding the rescheduled 
meeting date and virtual meeting information.   
 

All updates will be posted on the MFAC’s website. 
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